
 

The University Staff Advisory Council represents the needs of staff to senior administration and 
works proactively to make the University of Richmond an employer of choice. 

 

 
USAC Monthly Meeting  

 
Tuesday, September 13, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. 

 
Meeting Zoom Link  

 
 

1. Call to Order 
 

2. Q&A with Senior Leadership  
 

a. Dave Hale, Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Office 
b. Jeff Legro, Executive Vice President and Provost 
c. Shannon Sinclair, Vice President and General Counsel 
d. Carl Sorenson, Senior Associate Vice President, Human Resources 

 
3. USAC Member Spotlight 

 
a. Jaide Hinds-Clarke, Coordinator of Student-Athlete Leadership 

Development 
b. Abby Roberts, Assistant Director of Parent Giving, Spider Athletic Fund 
c. Craig Buchbinder, Shift Supervisor/Sergeant, University Police 
d. Frances Dickerson-King, Student Account Specialist, Controller’s Office 

 
4. Introducing 2022-2023 USAC Leadership  

 
a. Cassie Price, Communications Committee 
b. Rachel Weinberg-Rue, Elections Committee  
c. Fred Hagemeister, Volunteer and Engagement Committee 
d. Taylor McNeilly, Faculty Liaison,  
e. Mary Finley-Brook, USAC Liaison from Faculty Senate 
f. Nyreng Dut, Plant Involvement Team (PIT) 
g. Food Service Involvement Team  

 
5. Closed Session  

 
a. Web Submission Editing Guidelines  
b. SWAG  
c. Web Submissions  
d. Debrief Open Session  
e. Adjournment  


